
 
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 

General Membership Meeting, January 4, 2017 

Board of Directors:  
President, Bill Adkins WA4KMA               Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR 
Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU               Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K  
Program Director, Dick Hillyer W2RWH    Club Trustee, Bob Goldberg, WA4M  
 
Bill opened the meeting at 2:00 PM  
 
Treasurer Report – Michael reported  the Club Membership is 82 and the Treasury Balance is 
$3,867.88.    
 
Secretary Report – The shirt orders are in and those who did not pick them up today can get 
them in the Radio Room Monday to Friday from 9 AM to 11 AM.    
 
Bill reported – 
Our Emergency Coordinator is Richard Sochon. 
 
Fun Fest – When we are walking around the room we will be able to supply information to 
where club tables are located. 
 
WSCQ – FM 103.6 will be broadcasting information about our Amateur Radio Club. 
 
Club picnic moved from April 22 to April 15. 
 
Bob Goldberg –  
     January 11 is Tech testing. 
     February 10, 11 & 12 is HamCation in Orlando.  
 
Dick Bishop talked about the two new repeaters. The VHF can run 125 watts but set at 65 watts 
and the antenna is located above the club room building. The UHF antenna is on Sun Tower. 
 
Program – Darrel Davis, West Central ARRL Section Manager on the Go Box and QRP 
gear.  


